
 

 

 

             Wednesday 12th October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Year 11 GCSE Support Evening, Thursday 20th October - 4pm-5.30pm 

 
We would like to invite you to attend our Year 11 GCSE Support Evening with your child on Thursday 20th of October.  
Based on the data from their Year 10 End of Year exams and current feedback from teachers, we are concerned about 
your child’s progress in their subjects.  
 
The aim of the evening is to give you strategies to support your child with their studying and revision in preparation 
for their upcoming mock and GCSE exams next year. This will be done through workshops focusing on: Mind mapping; 
how to make and use revision cards; planning and following a revision timetable and what courses/schools they can 
apply for based on their October predicted grades. You will also receive a revision pack and guidance from subject 
leaders about what students will be learning between now and their GCSES, as well as useful websites and other 
resources that can improve their chances of achieving the best grades. 
 
Structure of the evening:  
 
4.00-4.15pm – Talk in the canteen  
4.15-4.30pm – Carousel 1 
4.30-4.45pm – Carousel 2 
4.45-5.00pm – Carousel 3 
5.00-5.15pm – carousel 4  
5.15-5.30pm – Round up, departure 
 
I hope to see you there with your child on Thursday 20th October at 4.00pm and that we can count on your support to 
ensure your child does their best throughout year 11.  
 
Yours Sincerely  

 
 
Mrs A Anum 
Associate Vice-Principal 
a.anum@baconscollege.co.uk            

  

mailto:a.anum@baconscollege.co.uk

